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Parent Information Evening at Liverpool Girls’ High School provides parents, guardians and students a chance 
to find out everything they need to know about our school. Speak with Liverpool Girls’ School staff and students 
one-on-one to learn about the educational programs and learning opportunities available for your child. Our 
parent information evening is a great introduction to an exciting journey ahead at Liverpool Girls’ High School.
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